
 

 
 

 

Update – Wednesday 19th August 2020 (10.30p.m.) 
 

Arrangements for Collection of Exam Results for Year 11 - Update 

Year 11 GCSE results can be collected on Thursday 20th August 2020 from 9.00a.m. 

 

Results from other qualifications (including BTEC and CNAT) will now not be available to collect at this 

time as these are under review by the examination boards.  We will re-issue a full set of results as soon 

as we are able to. 

 

Year 10 and Sixth Form can also collect any GCSE results at the same times. 

 

Control measures will be in place, including asking all pupils to wash their hands as they enter the 

building and controlling the flow of pupils as they arrive to pick up results, including operating a one-

way system.  Please collect all results from the main hall. 

Due to the exceptional circumstances a range of resources have been produced by the exams regulator 

(Ofqual) and the Department for Education.  These can be accessed by clicking the link below: 

Your results, what next? 

 

Careers’ Adviser 

Our independent careers advisers will be available to discuss individual issues via telephone or email 

between 12.00p.m. and 2.00p.m. on Thursday 20th August.  Details of contact information will be 

available in school on results days or by emailing careers@bluecoatacademy.org 

School staff will also be available to deal with any questions including sitting exams or appeals. 

 

The National Careers Service are hosting two online events on Monday 24th August for 18 plus careers 

options and Tuesday 25th August for 16 plus.  The events will provide information, advice and guidance 

to help you make decisions on learning, training and work, to book a place use the link below: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/national-careers-service-30658266050 

 

National Exams Helpline 

The exam results helpline, delivered by the National Careers Service, will be available from 12 to 28 

August to provide additional support to students and their parents as they receive their exam results. 

Callers to the helpline will have direct access to experienced careers advisers who can advise on the 

different options available to them including T levels, A levels, GCSEs, BTECs, apprenticeships and other 

vocational options. Support will also be available on topics such as clearing, university, gap years and 

the autumn 2020 exam series. 

Phone: 0800 100 900 

Opening hours: Monday to Sunday from 8am to 10pm 

 

Summer Exam Results 2020 
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